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            22nd March 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents and Carers 
 
We are delighted to announce that we will be hosting a Parent Community Support Roadshow here at Furzeham 

Primary school. 

There may be times when you may be waiting for support, need help with family issues, anxieties in children and 

problems with sleep etc.  This is a chance to get advice from the experts in health matters, family, mental health and 

any other support you may need. 

This will be an opportunity for parents to meet and speak to the different local support groups and professionals in a 

relaxed way and under one roof, which complement the pastoral support already on offer here at Furzeham. 

We have invited representatives from, Torbay Family Health, 0-19 team, Mental Health Support Team, bereavement 

support, sanctuary housing, finances, Targeted help, and more. 

Please take up this opportunity for support, as all these representatives are giving their time, all of which is free. There is 

help there for you and your families and advice and we encourage you to attend. 

This event will be held on May 25th in the school hall at 09:00 until 11:00. Tea and coffee will be available. 

We look forward to seeing you then. 

 

The Pastoral Team 

 

Headteacher: Mr Paul Adams 

 


